
Curriculum Director August Board Report 

 

Assessment Update 

All corrections have been made to our assessment data.  Thank you to Judy Scherzer for 

getting all of these corrections made.  Test results are in; we are waiting for them to become 

final.  I plan on sharing results in September and October. 

We have testing dates except for IAR (Grades 3-8). All students in Grade 11 will take the 

science test this year.  Previously all students in biology took the tests. Science test this Spring 

will count for our ESSA designation for the 2020 report card. 

 

State Report Card 

The Report Card will come out October 30th. The biggest change this year for the State Report 

Card is expenses will be reported by building.  

 

 

 


